
To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
Knox County R-I Board of Education 
From: Nancy Goodwin-Federal Programs Coordinator           
RE: Administrator’s Report 


Federal Programs 


• Special Education staff has completed work on fall testing for our 
student participating in the DLM Testing.  Another testing window will 
open in February.


• We have had 8 referrals for special education 				
services. Four students have qualified for services, two did not qualify 
and two are beginning the evaluation process. 


• December 1 Child Count Report has been completed and submitted to 
DESE. 


• We currently have 77 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in 
grades preschool through 12th grade. We are serving 15 students 
through Speech Intervening Services and 15 students receiving speech 
or language as a related service. 


• Civil Rights Data Collection has opened for input.  The district will be 
reporting on 20-21 data and is due the end f February.


Curriculum and Grant Writing


• Grow Your Own and Teacher Recruitment Grants will be submitted in 
January


• Monthly curriculum meeting will resume in January.  Those are held 
the 3rd week of the month unless there are scheduling changes.  


